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In this Open Briefing ®, Rob discusses: 
o Implications of Starfish-1 well results for development of Accra Block  
o Rialto’s commitments to Accra and Gazelle blocks, development potential 
o Funding and outlook 

 
 
 
 

 
To listen to the broadcast, please paste the follow ing details to your browser: 
 
www.openbriefing.com/OB/1123.aspx  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For more information about Rialto Energy, visit www.rialtoenergy.com or call Rob Shepherd on (+44 20) 7042 
8500 or Rupert Dearden, Investor Relations, on (+61 8) 6160 4900. 
 
For previous Open Briefings by Rialto Energy, or to receive future Open Briefings by email, visit 
openbriefing.com 

DISCLAIMER: Orient Capital Pty Ltd has taken all reasonable care in publishing the information contained in this Open Briefing®; 
furthermore, the entirety of this Open Briefing® has been approved for release to the market by the participating company.  It is information 
given in a summary form and does not purport to be complete. The information contained is not intended to be used as the basis for making 
any investment decision and you are solely responsible for any use you choose to make of the information.  We strongly advise that you 
seek independent professional advice before making any investment decisions. Orient Capital Pty Ltd is not responsible for any 
consequences of the use you make of the information, including any loss or damage you or a third party might suffer as a result of that use. 

 

18 July 2013  


